



Darent News NEWSLETTER | AUG 2024

-NEWS AT THE HAVEN-

As we wrap up summer, we're exploring the world of insects. They are already showing so much interest! Through our insect study, we'll also be learning important skills in areas like reading, math, science, social studies, art, and even technology. To extend the study, you may want to do some of these ideas in the car or at home with your children.

- Bug Hunt in the backyard or at your park.
 Note the differences in each of the bugs such as wings or legs.
- Read some insect books such as "The Very Hungry Caterpillar" by Eric Carle or "In the Tall, Tall Grass" by Denise Fleming
- Sing Insect themed Songs and Fingerplays like "The Itsy Bitsy Spider" or "Baby Bumblebee,"

Thank you for playing an important role in our learning and activities.



-REMINDERS- *

- Please let your teacher know if your children's schedule is going to change when school starts.
- School-Age: Alternate destination forms. Please complete if you would like your child to transport TO or FROM Kid's Haven. Turn in completed by Friday, 8/16.
- Preschool: Complete a preschool bus form if your child will be taking a bus TO or FROM Kid's Haven. Turn in by 8/16.

1111

-EVENTS-

8/8: MN Zoo (Preschool and School Age)

8/15: Drama Presentation at Kid's Haven starting at 5:00 PM

8/16: Bowling (School Age)

8/22: Bubble Day (Preschool)

8/23: Making flower bouquet

at Kid's Haven (School Age)

8/27: Classic Gymnastics (School Age)

WELCOME

-CONTACT INFO-



302 12th Avenue South Buffalo, Minnesota (763) 682-3072 www.kidshaven.net info@kidshaven.net